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CMPTR Katherine T. Pinard 2016-03-14 4LTR Press solutions give students the
option to choose the format that best suits their learning preferences. This
option is perfect for those students who focus on the textbook as their main
course resource. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product
description or the product text may not be available in the ebook version.
Developing and Validating Test Items Thomas M. Haladyna 2013-07-18 Since test
items are the building blocks of any test, learning how to develop and validate
test items has always been critical to the teaching-learning process. As they
grow in importance and use, testing programs increasingly supplement the use of
selected-response (multiple-choice) items with constructed-response formats.
This trend is expected to continue. As a result, a new item writing book is
needed, one that provides comprehensive coverage of both types of items and of
the validity theory underlying them. This book is an outgrowth of the author’s
previous book, Developing and Validating Multiple-Choice Test Items, 3e
(Haladyna, 2004). That book achieved distinction as the leading source of
guidance on creating and validating selected-response test items. Like its
predecessor, the content of this new book is based on both an extensive review
of the literature and on its author’s long experience in the testing field. It
is very timely in this era of burgeoning testing programs, especially when
these items are delivered in a computer-based environment. Key features include
... Comprehensive and Flexible – No other book so thoroughly covers the field
of test item development and its various applications. Focus on Validity –
Validity, the most important consideration in testing, is stressed throughout
and is based on the Standards for Educational and Psychological Testing,
currently under revision by AERA, APA, and NCME Illustrative Examples – The
book presents various selected and constructed response formats and uses many
examples to illustrate correct and incorrect ways of writing items. Strategies
for training item writers and developing large numbers of items using
algorithms and other item-generating methods are also presented. Based on
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Theory and Research – A comprehensive review and synthesis of existing research
runs throughout the book and complements the expertise of its authors.
Tourism and Hospitality Studies Irfan Yazicioglu 2020-12-16 This book discusses
"tourism and hospitality" from different perspectives and disciplines. In
addition, this book, considering the tourism and hotel management terminology,
is expected to be a source book for the theoretical and practical scientific
studies in the fields which is in close relationship such as gastronomy,
recreation and marketing.
Science Education in East Asia Myint Swe Khine 2015-09-03 This book presents
innovations in teaching and learning science, novel approaches to science
curriculum, cultural and contextual factors in promoting science education and
improving the standard and achievement of students in East Asian countries. The
authors in this book discuss education reform and science curriculum changes
and promotion of science and STEM education, parental roles and involvement in
children's education, teacher preparation and professional development and
research in science education in the context of international benchmarking
tests to measure the knowledge of mathematics and science such as the Trends in
Mathematics and Science Study (TIMSS) and achievement in science, mathematics
and reading like Programme for International Student Assessment (PISA). Among
the high achieving countries, the performance of the students in East Asian
countries such as Singapore, Taiwan, Korea, Japan, Hong Kong and China
(Shanghai) are notable. This book investigates the reasons why students from
East Asian countries consistently claim the top places in each and every cycle
of those study. It brings together prominent science educators and researchers
from East Asia to share their experience and findings, reflection and vision on
emerging trends, pedagogical innovations and research-informed practices in
science education in the region. It provides insights into effective
educational strategies and development of science education to international
readers.
How to Become a Writer Lorrie Moore 2015-04-02 Taken from award-winning writer
Lorrie Moore's debut short story collection Self-Help (1985), How To Become a
Writer is a wryly witty deconstruction of tips for aspiring writers, told in
vignettes by a self-absorbed narrator who fails to observe the wrold around
her. A modern classic, this story has been pulled out to accompany the launch
of the Faber Modern Classics list.
A Geek in Korea Daniel Tudor 2014-09-09 For every fan of K-Pop music, Korean
Wave dramas and Kimchi—or anyone intrigued by Korea and Korean culture—A Geek
in Korea is a hip, new guide to the land of the Samsung smartphone and Gangnam
Style. Author Dan Tudor first arrived in Korea on the eve of the 2002 World Cup
when South Korea played Italy in the finals. What he saw inspired him to return
and work in Korea. He served as The Economist magazine's Korea correspondent
for three years, and he writes regular columns for the national daily Joongang
Ilbo newspaper. Along the way, he has developed a great love and admiration for
Korean culture and the Korean people. A Geek in Korea reinvents the culture
hkdse-exam-skills-paper-3-answer

2/12

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on September 28, 2022 by guest

guide for the Internet age. Packed with articles and photographs, it covers all
the touchstones of Korean culture—from Buddhism and Confucianism to chapters on
the traditional arts and disciplines like Taekwondo. There are chapters on
cultural code words and norms; personal relationships; business and technology;
and symbols and practices that are peculiarly Korean. A number of chapters are
devoted to Korean pop culture, with attention to the stars, idols, and urban
subcultures associated with them. For visitors to Korea, the author includes a
mini-guide to his favorite neighborhoods in Seoul and other places of
outstanding interest. Spotlighting the originality and creativity of the
Koreans, debunking myths about them, and answering nagging questions like why
they're so obsessed with education and success—Tudor has created the perfect
book for the growing ranks of Koreaphiles in this inspired, insightful, and
highly informative guide.
Examination Standards Jo-Anne Baird 2018-09-10 An international team of
authorities in the field of standard setting discuss what standard setting is
and should be. Their accounts of a representative selection of jurisdictions
(Chile, England, France, Georgia, Ireland, Queensland, South Africa, Sweden,
and the United States) are accompanied by lively critical commentaries from
other experts in this domain. Together, the editors challenge the notion that
there is a single superior way of thinking about national examinations, and
instead encourage educators and policymakers to engage with the multiple
perspectives offered here, and to consider carefully the complex issues raised.
Fog and Other Stories Bill Lowe 1993 This popular series of readers has now
been completely revised and updated, using a new syllabus and new word
structure lists. Readability has been ensured by means of specially designed
computer software. Words that are above level but essential to the story are
explained within the text, illustrated, and then reused for maximum
reinforcement.
Good News Bible American Bible Society 2001-03-01 Giant print Catholic Bible
with book introductions and outlines, cross-references, and footnotes.
Uncovering Grammar Scott Thornbury 2001
Sri Lanka Education Sector Assessment Halil Dundar 2017-06-16 A country’s
education system plays a pivotal role in promoting economic growth and shared
prosperity. Sri Lanka has enjoyed high school-attainment and enrollment rates
for several decades. However, it still faces major challenges in the education
sector, and these challenges undermine the country’s inclusivegrowth goal and
its ambition to become a competitive upper-middle-income country. The authors
of Sri Lanka Education Sector Assessment: Achievements, Challenges, and Policy
Options offer a thorough review of Sri Lanka’s education sector—from early
childhood education through higher education. With this book, they attempt to
answer three questions: • How is Sri Lanka’s education system performing,
especially with respect to participation rates, learning outcomes, and labor
market outcomes? • How can the country address the challenges at each stage of
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the education process, taking into account both country and international
experience and also best practices? • Which policy actions should Sri Lanka
make a priority for the short and medium term? The authors identify the most
critical constraints on performance and present strategic priorities and policy
options to address them. To attain inclusive growth and become globally
competitive, Sri Lanka needs to embark on integrated reforms across all levels
of education. These reforms must address both short-term skill shortages and
long-term productivity. As Sri Lanka moves up the development ladder, the
priorities of primary, secondary, and postsecondary education must be aligned
to meet the increasingly complex education and skill requirements.
Checklist to Success HKDSE Paper 4 Oral English David Barron Mason 2019-11-02
This textbook gives you clear strategies and tips to make your HKDSE Score
higher than you thought possible.
International Perspectives on Creative Writing in Second Language Education Bee
Chamcharatsri 2022-02-11 This volume explores the instructional use of creative
writing in secondary and post-secondary contexts to enhance students’ language
proficiency and expression in English as a second or foreign language
(ESL/EFL). Offering a diverse range of perspectives from scholars and
practitioners involved in English language teaching (ELT) globally,
International Perspectives on Creative Writing in Second Language Education
tackles foundational questions around why fiction and creative writing have
been traditionally omitted from ESL and EFL curricula. By drawing on empirical
research and first-hand experience, contributors showcase a range of creative
genres including autobiography, scriptwriting, poetry, and e-Portfolios, and
provide new insight into the benefits of second language creative writing for
learners’ language proficiency, emotional expression, and identity development.
The volume makes a unique contribution to the field of second language writing
by highlighting the breadth of second language users throughout the world, and
foregrounding links between identity, learning, and ESL/EFL writing. This
insightful volume will be of particular interest to postgraduate students,
researchers, and academics in the fields of ESL/EFL learning, composition
studies, and second language acquisition (SLA). Those with a focus on the use
of creative writing in classrooms more broadly, will also find the book of
interest.
Comparing High-Performing Education Systems Charlene Tan 2018-09-03 Comparing
High-Performing Education Systems provides original insights into the
educational structures, ideologies, policies, and practices in Singapore,
Shanghai, and Hong Kong. Taking as its basis their global reputation and
consistently strong performance in formal assessments, the author provides an
in-depth analysis and comparison of these three education systems that draws on
cutting-edge research. Chapters explore the dominant cultural and educational
norms in Singapore, Shanghai, and Hong Kong to give a wider picture of these
high-performing education systems. The performance of students in international
large-scale assessments such as Programme for International Student Assessment
(PISA), Trends in International Mathematics and Science Study (TIMSS), and
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Progress in International Reading Literacy Study (PIRLS) is considered,
alongside an exploration of attitudes to schooling, tutoring, and assessment.
The book shows how Singapore, Shanghai, and Hong Kong exemplify an East Asian
Educational Model (EAEM). Such a model – is rooted in and shaped by Confucian
habitus: unconscious and ingrained worldviews, dispositions, and habits that
reflect the standards of appropriateness in a Confucian Heritage Culture;
aspires high performance: a balance between academic excellence and holistic
development; and utilises educational harmonisation: the art of bringing
together different and contradictory means and ends to achieve desired
educational outcomes. Informative and thought-provoking, this book is a useful
reference for policymakers, researchers, educators, and general readers on
high-performing education systems, school reforms in East Asia, Confucian
influences on education, and cross-cultural policy learning and transfer.
Language Across the Curriculum & CLIL in English as an Additional Language
(EAL) Contexts Angel M.Y. Lin 2016-09-15 This book will be of interest to a
broad readership, regardless of whether they have a background in
sociolinguistics, functional linguistics or genre theories. It presents an
accessible “meta-language” (i.e. a language for talking about language) that is
workable and usable for teachers and researchers from both language and content
backgrounds, thus facilitating collaboration across content and language
subject panels. Chapters 1 to 3 lay the theoretical foundation of this common
meta-language by critically reviewing, systematically presenting and
integrating key theoretical resources for teachers and researchers in this
field. In turn, Chapters 4 to 7 focus on issues in pedagogy and assessment, and
on school-based approaches to LAC and CLIL, drawing on both research studies
and the experiences of front-line teachers and school administrators. Chapter 8
provides a critical and reflexive angle on the field by asking difficult
questions regarding how LAC and CLIL are often situated in contexts
characterized by inequality of access to the linguistic and cultural capitals,
where the local languages of the students are usually neglected or viewed
unfavourably in relation to the L2 in mainstream society, and where teachers
are usually positioned as recipients of knowledge rather than makers of
knowledge. In closing, Chapter 9 reviews the state of the art in the field and
proposes directions for future inquiry.
Sweetness and Light Hattie Ellis 2010-04-28 Did you know that Abraham Lincoln
and Muhammad Ali both consumed bee pollen to boost energy, or that beekeepers
in nineteenth-century Europe viewed their bees as part of the family? Or that
after man, the honeybee, Apis mellifera, is the most studied creature on the
planet? And that throughout history, honey has been highly valued by the
ancient Egyptians (the first known beekeepers), the Greeks, and European
monarchs, as well as Winnie the Pooh? In Sweetness and Light, Hattie Ellis
leads us into the hive, revealing the fascinating story of bees and honey from
the Stone Age to the present, from Nepalese honey hunters to urban hives on the
rooftops of New York City. Uncovering the secrets of the honeybee one by one,
Ellis shows how this small insect, with a collective significance so much
greater than its individual size, can carry us through past and present to tell
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us more about ourselves than any other living creature.
Selection of Poems and Songs James Guthrie 1879
HKDSE MOCK EXAM PAPERS： ENGLISH LANGUAGE Paper 1 Reading Antonia Cheng
2020-12-18 本書為全港首創、配有網上課程的DSE模擬試卷集。首席英語導師Antonia Cheng精心編撰2021年版DSE英文閱讀模擬試卷四份，同
時配備網上影片課程相應講解。內容緊貼DSE試題趨勢，配套課程講解詳細，名師親自帶領逐題攻破DSE閱讀易考點和難點
Korea: The Impossible Country Daniel Tudor 2012-11-10 South Korea's amazing
rise from the ashes: the inside story of an economic, political, and cultural
phenomenon Long overshadowed by Japan and China, South Korea is a small country
that happens to be one of the great national success stories of the postwar
period. From a failed state with no democratic tradition, ruined and
partitioned by war, and sapped by a half-century of colonial rule, South Korea
transformed itself in just fifty years into an economic powerhouse and a
democracy that serves as a model for other countries. With no natural resources
and a tradition of authoritarian rule, Korea managed to accomplish a second
Asian miracle. Daniel Tudor is a journalist who has lived in and written about
Korea for almost a decade. In Korea: The Impossible Country, Tudor examines
Korea's cultural foundations; the Korean character; the public sphere in
politics, business, and the workplace as well as the family, dating, and
marriage. In doing so, he touches on topics as diverse as shamanism, clan-ism,
the dilemma posed by North Korea, the myths about doing business in Korea, the
Koreans' renowned hard-partying ethos, and why the infatuation with learning
English is now causing massive social problems. South Korea has undergone two
miracles at once: economic development and complete democratization. The
question now is, will it become as some see Japan, a prosperous yet aging
society, devoid of energy and momentum? Or will the dynamism of Korean society
and its willingness to change—as well as the opportunity it has now to welcome
outsiders into its fold—enable it to experience a third miracle that will
propel it into the ranks of the world's leading nations regarding human
culture, democracy, and wealth? More than just one journalist's account, Korea:
The Impossible Country also draws on interviews with many of the people who
made South Korea what it is today. These include: Choi Min-sik, the star of
"Old Boy." Park Won-soon, Mayor of Seoul. Soyeon Yi, Korea's first astronaut
Hong Myung-bo, legendary captain of Korea's 2002 FIFA World Cup team. Shin
Joong-hyun, the 'Godfather of Korean Rock.' Ko Un, poet. Hong Seok-cheon,
restaurateur, and the first Korean celebrity to 'come out.' And many more,
including a former advisor to President Park Chung-hee; a Shaman priestess
('mudang'); the boss of Korea's largest matchmaking agency; a 'room salon'
hostess; an architect; as well as chefs, musicians, academics, entrepreneurs,
homemakers, and chaebol conglomerate employees.
A proposal, etc John RUSHWORTH (Surgeon.) 1731
Managing the Curriculum David Middlewood 2001-05-28 `Each chapter in the book
is firmly rooted in research and is well referenced as one would expect of such
a book. It will be of particular use to people with an academic interest in
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this aspect of school management but will also be thought-provoking for those
who are involved in the development of the curriculum within their institution'
- escalate This book explores many of the new aspects of the core business of
schools and colleges, that is, the curriculum. Keeping the focus clearly on
learning and teaching, the contributors explore the practical issues for
managers at institutional level, within the context of their need to understand
and analyze key educational values and principles. Part One presents overviews
of theories and models of curriculum, while Part Two examines how these are
applied through planning, monitoring and evaluating. Part Three explores in
detail the various managerial roles within schools and colleges from leaders to
those responsible for cross-curriculum work and special educational needs. The
fourth part discusses the importance of effectively managing resources for the
curriculum - the environment, support staff and finance. Contributors use
empirical research evidence to analyze current curriculum trends whilst
proposing various new models which are likely to emerge in the 21st century.
OECD Reviews of Evaluation and Assessment in Education: Albania Maghnouj
Soumaya 2020-05-07 This review, developed in co-operation with UNICEF, provides
Albania with recommendations to help strengthen its evaluation and assessment
system to focus on support for student learning. It will be of interest to
Albania, as well as other countries looking to make more effective use of their
evaluation and assessment system to improve quality and equity, and result in
better outcomes for all students.
Student Handbook; 1 Fitchburg State College 2021-09-09 This work has been
selected by scholars as being culturally important and is part of the knowledge
base of civilization as we know it. This work is in the public domain in the
United States of America, and possibly other nations. Within the United States,
you may freely copy and distribute this work, as no entity (individual or
corporate) has a copyright on the body of the work. Scholars believe, and we
concur, that this work is important enough to be preserved, reproduced, and
made generally available to the public. To ensure a quality reading experience,
this work has been proofread and republished using a format that seamlessly
blends the original graphical elements with text in an easy-to-read typeface.
We appreciate your support of the preservation process, and thank you for being
an important part of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant.
Papers, Volume 3 University of Michigan Dept of Physics 2015-10-24 This work
has been selected by scholars as being culturally important, and is part of the
knowledge base of civilization as we know it. This work was reproduced from the
original artifact, and remains as true to the original work as possible.
Therefore, you will see the original copyright references, library stamps (as
most of these works have been housed in our most important libraries around the
world), and other notations in the work.This work is in the public domain in
the United States of America, and possibly other nations. Within the United
States, you may freely copy and distribute this work, as no entity (individual
or corporate) has a copyright on the body of the work.As a reproduction of a
historical artifact, this work may contain missing or blurred pages, poor
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pictures, errant marks, etc. Scholars believe, and we concur, that this work is
important enough to be preserved, reproduced, and made generally available to
the public. We appreciate your support of the preservation process, and thank
you for being an important part of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant.
Physics Exam-builder for HKDSE Y. M. Yeung 2014-02-01 This book covers the
elective module ʻEnergy & Use of Energyʼ of the HKDSE (the Hong Kong Diploma of
Secondary Education Examination) Physics Examination. It contains comprehensive
notes of the relevant knowledge for the examination, so that it can be used as
a coursebook as well. It contains a wealth of multiple choice questions and
structured questions in examination format, with detailed solutions, to help
students consolidate their concepts and master their skills.
專家論通識 1：Reading & Writing Skills for HKDSE Liberal Studies Exam Yiqi Liu
2014-08-01 「用英文寫作，難；用英文答通識題目，更難。」本書針對通識教育科的常見提問類型，如比較 (compare and contrast)、因素
解說 (factorial explanation)，以實例逐一解構閱讀英文資料及答題的技巧，並展示大量作答框架、常用字詞、重要學科用語等，讓學生輕鬆掌握通識
教育科文憑試的答題竅門。
Parentology Dalton Conley 2014-03-18 An award-winning scientist offers his
unorthodox approach to childrearing: “Parentology is brilliant, jaw-droppingly
funny, and full of wisdom…bound to change your thinking about parenting and its
conventions” (Amy Chua, author of Battle Hymn of the Tiger Mother). If you’re
like many parents, you might ask family and friends for advice when faced with
important choices about how to raise your kids. You might turn to parenting
books or simply rely on timeworn religious or cultural traditions. But when
Dalton Conley, a dual-doctorate scientist and full-blown nerd, needed
childrearing advice, he turned to scientific research to make the big
decisions. In Parentology, Conley hilariously reports the results of those
experiments, from bribing his kids to do math (since studies show conditional
cash transfers improved educational and health outcomes for kids) to teaching
them impulse control by giving them weird names (because evidence shows kids
with unique names learn not to react when their peers tease them) to getting a
vasectomy (because fewer kids in a family mean smarter kids). Conley encourages
parents to draw on the latest data to rear children, if only because that level
of engagement with kids will produce solid and happy ones. Ultimately these
experiments are very loving, and the outcomes are redemptive—even when Conley’s
sassy kids show him the limits of his profession. Parentology teaches you
everything you need to know about the latest literature on parenting—with
lessons that go down easy. You’ll be laughing and learning at the same time.
IELTS practice tests Peter May 2004 'IELTS Practice Tests' contains four
practice tests with exam skills training and practice, and detailed
explanations of answers.
Shadow Education Mark Bray 2012-05-01 In all parts of Asia, households devote
considerable expenditures to private supplementary tutoring. This tutoring may
contribute to students' achievement, but it also maintains and exacerbates
social inequalities, diverts resources from other uses, and can contribute to
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inefficiencies in education systems. Such tutoring is widely called shadow
education, because it mimics school systems. As the curriculum in the school
system changes, so does the shadow. This study documents the scale and nature
of shadow education in different parts of the region. Shadow education has been
a major phenomenon in East Asia and it has far-reaching economic and social
implications.
Physics Exam-builder for HKDSE Y. M. Yeung 2017-02-03 The second edition of
this book series "Physics Exam-Builder for HKDSE" is written in accordance with
the amended NSS physics curriculum guidelines for 2016 HKDSE and onwards. Book
2 covers the topics of Mechanics, which lays the foundation of physics and the
concepts are also used in other sections of the syllabus. Moreover, this
section carries a significant weight in the HKDSE examination. It takes time
for students to grasp the concepts and master the necessary skills in solving
problems. Some examination questions on this section cover integrated topics
and require candidates’ ability to comprehend an unfamiliar situation and to
apply suitable knowledge in solving problems. In this book, although topics are
grouped clearly in different chapters, some questions in a later chapter
require application of knowledge learned in previous chapters. This will help
candidates to consolidate their knowledge and to build up their confidence in
tackling problems demanding higher order skills.
He'll Be OK Celia Lashlie 2015-09-01 The 10th anniversary edition of the iconic
book that takes parents into the mysterious world of boys, with new foreword,
introduction and tribute to the author. THE TENTH ANNIVERSARY EDITION OF A
PARENTING CLASSIC How do you raise boys to men in a world where trouble beckons
at every turn? How do you make sure they learn the 'right' lessons, stay out of
danger, find a path to follow? How do you ensure they'll be OK? Celia Lashlie
has some of the answers. After years working in the prison service, she knows
what can happen when boys make the wrong choices. She also knows what it's like
to be a parent - she raised a son on her own and feared for his survival. As a
crucial part of the Good Man Project, she talked to 180 classes of boys. Her
insights into what boys need - and what parents can do to help them - are
ground-breaking. In this new edition of her honest, no-nonsense and bestselling book, Celia reveals what goes on inside the world of boys. With clarity
and insight, she offers parents - especially mothers - practical and reassuring
advice on raising their boys to become good, loving, articulate men. "Celia did
an enormous amount of work, particularly standing up for at risk young people,
and she made an enormous contribution." - New Zealand Prime Minister John Key
Current Assessment Activities United States. Congress. Office of Technology
Assessment 1981
Sustainable Development in China Curtis Andressen 2013-08-21 Over the past
three decades, China’s economic structure, direction and international presence
have undergone a dramatic transformation. This rapid rise and China’s enormous
success in economic terms has created new challenges, and this book examines
how the Chinese economy can continue to flourish, whilst at the same time
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protecting the environment and giving people more equal access to the benefits
of the country’s economic development. Examining the key issues surrounding
China's continued sustainable development, in economic, political, social and
more traditional environmental terms, this book assesses the costs of China's
rapid development to date and in turn asks whether this can be maintained. The
contributors show that the idea of sustainable development must take into
account more than just the physical environment, and that there are additional
problems relating to the sustainability of China’s economic growth that are
much more complicated. Divided into two broad sections, the book looks first at
the broader issues of sustainability in China, before turning to the more
classic idea of sustainability, that of the environment. In doing so, the
contributors show that sustainability is a far more complex phenomenon than is
often assumed, and that economic and social sustainability are inherently
linked to linked to environmental sustainability. Dealing with what are
arguably the greatest challenges facing China today, this book will be will be
of great interests to students and scholars of Chinese studies, Chinese
economics and Chinese politics, as well as those interested in development
studies and sustainable development more broadly.
The Rattle Bag Ted Hughes 2005-03-17 Gathers a wide selection of poems by
British and American authors, including Frost, Ginsberg, Graves, Eliot, Hardy,
Sharkespeare, Tennyson, Wordsworth, and Auden.
Developing and Validating Multiple-choice Test Items Thomas M. Haladyna 2004
This book is intended for anyone who is seriously interested in designing and
validating multiple-choice test items that measure understanding and the
application of knowledge and skills to complex situations, such as critical
thinking and problem solving. The most comprehensive and authoritative book in
its field, this edition has been extensively revised to include: *more
information about writing items that match content standards; *more information
about creating item pools and item banking; *a new set of item-writing rules
(with examples) in chapter 5, as well as guidelines for other multiple-choice
formats; *hundreds of examples including an expanded chapter 4 devoted to
exemplary item formats and a new chapter 6 containing exemplary items (with
author annotations); *a chapter on item generation (chapter 7) featuring item
modeling and other procedures that speed up item development; and *a more
extensive set of references to past and current work in the area of multiplechoice item writing and validation. This book will be of interest to anyone who
develops test items for large-scale assessments, as well as teachers and
graduate students who desire the most comprehensive and authoritative
information on the design and validation of multiple-choice test items.
Advanced Grammar & Vocabulary Mark Skipper 2002
Public Examinations Examined Thomas Kellaghan 2019-11-19 High-stakes public
examinations exert a dominant influence in most education systems. They affect
both teacher and student behavior, especially at the middle and upper levels of
secondary education. The content of past examinations tends to dictate what is
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taught and how it is taught and, more important, what is learned and how it is
learned. By changing aspects of these examinations, especially their content
and format, education systems can have a strong positive impact on teacher
behavior and student learning, help raise student achievement levels, and
better prepare students for tertiary-level education and for employment.
Examination agencies, many of which have followed the same procedures over
decades, can learn from the successes and failures of other systems. This book
addresses current issues related to the development, administration, scoring,
and usage of these high-stakes public examinations, identifying key issues and
problems related to examinations in many emerging market economies as well as
in advanced economies. The book’s primary audience consists of public
examination officials on national, regional, and state examination boards, but
the book should also be of interest to senior education policy makers concerned
with certification and learning achievement standards, to academics and
researchers interested in educational assessment, to governmental and education
agencies responsible for student selection, and to professionals at development
organizations. “This extremely well-written and comprehensive book offers a
timely review of the diversity of public examination practices worldwide; of
the tensions between examinations and learning; and of the technical expertise
involved in the creation of valid, reliable, and fair assessments. It reminds
us that as “the diploma disease†? takes hold with an ever-greater intensity at
every stage of education worldwide, and the commercial business of testing
flourishes, those concerned with educational quality and meaningful learning
must be on guard to prevent the assessment tail wagging the educational dog.†?
Angela W. Little, Professor Emerita, Institute of Education, University College
London “This book is very well structured and written and draws on the authors’
remarkable global knowledge across countries and histories. It will be a great
asset both to administrators responsible for examinations and to academics and
other professionals who seek to understand the nature and impact of
examinations of different types and in different settings.†? Mark Bray, UNESCO
Chair Professor of Comparative Education, University of Hong Kong; and former
Director, UNESCO International Institute for Educational Planning “I am sure
that Public Examinations Examined, which thoroughly analyzes the practice of
public examinations in different countries and makes profound and well-grounded
conclusions, will arouse very great interest and will serve to further improve
public examinations.†? Victor Bolotov, Distinguished Professor, Higher School
of Economics, National Research University, Moscow; member, Russian Academy of
Education; and former Deputy Minister of Education, Russian Federation
A Precarious Game Ergin Bulut 2020-03-15 A Precarious Game is an ethnographic
examination of video game production. The developers that Ergin Bulut
researched for almost three years in a medium-sized studio in the U.S. loved
making video games that millions play. Only some, however, can enjoy this dream
job, which can be precarious and alienating for many others. That is, the
passion of a predominantly white-male labor force relies on material
inequalities involving the sacrificial labor of their families, unacknowledged
work of precarious testers, and thousands of racialized and gendered workers in
the Global South. A Precarious Game explores the politics of doing what one
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loves. In the context of work, passion and love imply freedom, participation,
and choice, but in fact they accelerate self-exploitation and can impose
emotional toxicity on other workers by forcing them to work endless hours.
Bulut argues that such ludic discourses in the game industry disguise the
racialized and gendered inequalities on which a profitable transnational
industry thrives. Within capitalism, work is not just an economic matter, and
the political nature of employment and love can still be undemocratic even when
based on mutual consent. As Bulut demonstrates, rather than considering work
simply as a matter of economics based on trade-offs in the workplace, we should
consider the question of work and love as one of democracy rooted in politics.
Grammar & Usage C. Harris 2021
An Introduction to Agroforestry P. K. R. Nair 1993-07-31 This college-level
textbook summarizes the state of current knowledge in the rapidly expanding
field of agroforestry. The book, organized into 25 chapters in six sections,
reviews the developments in agroforestry during the past 15 years and describes
the accomplishments in the application of biophysical (plant and soil related)
and socioeconomic sciences to agroforestry. Although the major focus of the
book is on the tropics, where the practice and potential of agroforestry are
particularly promising, the developments in temperate zone agroforestry are
also discussed. This text is recommended for students, teachers, and
researchers in agroforestry, farming systems, and tropical land use.
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